
I appose sb-554 as it is just another attempt to erode my second amendment rights. This bill is 
only created out of disdain for anyone who wishes to defend themselves from the multitude of 
criminals who are roaming the streets. You want to neuter the police and take away my rights 
as a human to protect myself and my family. Shame on you! 

This bill is also a moot point as it is directly affecting those who have already taken the steps to 
acquire a CHL which had to be approved by the county Sherriff and an extensive background 
check.   

This just another step in many where you are trying to eliminate gun ownership from law 
abiding citizens. It will do nothing to stop crime or murders as we are all aware that criminals 
break laws anyway. 

History shows that this is another attempt to disarm a public who may in the future disagree 
with out public servants. Our public servants are acting more like dictators than elected 
officials.  

Andrew Kilgore 


